
Kalafut, Jennifer 

10/4/2013 11:35:46 AM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Fernandez, Cristine (cristine.femandez@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Electric Vehicles?

Hi Sid,

I would be happy to meet. Please feel free to send a meeting request to Cris Fernandez, and 
she can put something on the calendar.

Would it be helpful to have our EV staff from Energy Division participate in the meeting too?

Cheers,

Jen

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2013 12:45 PM 
To: Kaiafut, Jennifer 
Subject: Electric vehicles?

Jennifer -

Would you be willing to meet with PG&E about EVs?

SB GT&S 0308869

mailto:cristine.femandez@cpuc.ca.gov
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Our EV team is trying to formulate a strategy, and we would love to hear your perspective. I 
would bring our VP of Customer Energy Solutions, Steve Malnight, and Aaron Johnson, our 
senior director over the effort.

Thanks!

yours,

sid

PG&E ^o^Q^'iy^^^^^^t^p^l^yJ^qePcj^p^ijout/companv/privacv/customer/
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